[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening Northwest community.  Northwest is excited to announce that beginning with Monday’s volleyball game against Cheatham County, all athletic event tickets will be bought online through GoFan.com.  To purchase tickets, visit GoFan.com, search for Northwest High School Clarksville, and follow the prompts to purchase.  Once you arrive at the event, the admission gate will validate your ticket from your mobile device.  As we continue to work toward creating the safest environment for our athletes and fans, using this service to move to cashless entry aids in physical distancing.  Remember that masks are required at all times during sporting events and sit only in designated areas and maintain physical distancing. 
